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2nd COSOSA Conference  

3 – 4 June 2022, Durban, South Africa 
 
The Cardio Oncology Society of Southern Africa hoster it’s 2nd Cardio-Oncology Conference, 3 to 4 June 2022 at the 

Premier Hotel Umhlanga, Durban. 

 

We are overwhelmed by the excellent feedback received from the delegates who rated the meeting as very good and 

beneficial. In-person international faculty included Prof Alexander Lyon (Royal Brompton Hospital, London), Dr 

Susannah Stanway (Royal Marsden Hospital, London) and Prof Sebastian Szmit (Centre of Postgraduate Medical 

Education, Poland) as well as expert local faculty.  

 

 
From left to right: Dr Susannah Stanway (London), Dr Trishun Singh (COSOSA President), Prof Alexander Lyon (London) and Prof 

Sebastian Szmit (Poland). 

 

Various topics in Cardio-Oncology were covered over two high-impact days of learning, debates and networking. The 

presentations lead to stimulating discussions where, amongst other aspects, the importance of a multi-disciplinary team 

was highlighted.  
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We had more than 60 delegates 

attending the Pre-Conference 

Multi-disciplinary Fellows 

Workshop in-person and online. 

In-person and online attendance 

of the COSOSA Conference on 4 

June exceeded 100 delegates from 

23 Countries including 

Cardiologists, Radiation- and 

Medical Oncologists, Cardiology- 

and Oncology Fellows, Surgeons, 

Haematologists, Radiologists, 

Endocrinologists, Specialist 

Physicians, General Practitioners, Pharmacists and allied health professionals involved in the management of cancer 

patients. The delegates rated the meeting, faculty and academic programme as excellent.  

 

We hope to build on the success of this meeting with future educational events to further increase the awareness of 

Cardio-Oncology in Africa and improve the lives of cancer patients.  

 

 


